
North Caradoc - St Andrews
Presbyterian Church

Newsletter
March 10, 2019

Serving a mission hospital in Malawi
Sending people to serve internationally is one of the ways the PCC nurtures relationships with partner churches. 

Claire Fowler, a first-year medical student at the University of British Columbia and a member of Langley Presbyterian Church 
in BC, volunteered with David Gordon Memorial Hospital in Malawi for four weeks in June 2018. Working alongside Malawian 
doctors, nurses and clinical staff, she gained valuable experience and built relationships. The hospital staff and patients appre-
ciated Claire’s enthusiasm and dedication.

Claire is grateful for the PCC’s support and for the opportunity to gain a more global perspective on medical work.

Presbyterians Sharing nurtures partnerships

Photo Directory Submitted Photos Deadline:
All members wishing to add a family/individual/group photo to the directory please contact Rev. Shelly.

Please provide a digital copy of the picture by March 17th in order to be included. There is a fee of $12 per photo and a 
limited space for submitted photos. Photos will be entered into directory on a first come first served basis.

Hungarian Language Service:
Today, March 10, 2019 @3:00pm

Minister
Rev. Shelly Butterfield-Kocis (519-245-0171)

Email: rev.kocis@caradocpresbyterian.ca
Alternatively, please contact Theresa Glithero  (519-245-7269)

Email: session.clerk@caradocpresbyterian.ca
Thank you to all: 

Ushers,  Attendants,  Teachers, Refreshment Providers.
The Choir under the direction of Rosemary Bannerman.
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